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Please note my objection to the proposed 848 dwellings at site 519.
This village is being decimated by the constant expansion of dwellings, especially those
that destroy our greenbelt and violate planning policy.
The infrastucture of Bilbrook and Codsall cannot support home development of this
magnetude as the roads, health services, parking, schools and other civil amenities are
already suffering due to high volumes of residents use.
If i had wanted to live in an urban setting i would have chosen an outskirt of
Wolverhampton, however i value a more rural setting for my family and residence and so I
chose to live in Bilbrook, however, this is now fast becoming an urbanised area and an
adjunct to Wolverhampton's urban sprawl.
This should not be allowed to happen!

Regards
Neil Turner
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